
 

 

 

Nationwide J-Alert Information Transmission Drill 
J アラートの全国一斉情報伝達訓練について 

 

A nationwide test of the J-Alert system (Nationwide Instant Warning System) and an emergency 

earthquake warning drill will be conducted. 

In Suita City, the drill broadcast will be transmitted through the outdoor speakers of the Disaster 

Administration Radio System (Outdoor Public Address Station), and through individual receivers 

installed at local community centers and elementary/junior high schools. 

 

■Drill Schedule 

① Nationwide Information Transmission Test 

• August 20, 2025 (Wednesday) around 11:00 AM 

• November 12, 2025 (Wednesday) around 11:00 AM 

 (※Backup dates: September 10, 2025 [Wednesday] and December 3, 2025 [Wednesday] ) 

② Emergency Earthquake Warning Drill 

• November 5, 2025 (Wednesday) around 10:00 AM 

※This is only a drill and not an actual emergency. There is no need to worry. 

 

■Details 

A training message will be broadcast through the outdoor speakers. During training, please check the 

announcements and cooperate in observing safe behavior. 

After the Disaster Administration Radio broadcast, if the message is hard to hear due to weather or 

distance, or if you wish to hear the broadcast again, you can call a dedicated number from a landline or 

mobile phone to hear the latest broadcast (available in principle only on the day of broadcast). 

 

Disaster Administration Radio Auto-Response Dial 

050-3138-4211 (Available 24 hours) 

 

■Website (Regarding the J-Alert Drill) 

https://www.city.suita.osaka.jp/anzen/1017894/1017903/1004312.html 

 

■Inquiries 

Crisis Management Section 

Phone: 06-6384-1753 

 

Please contact the Suita Multilingual One Stop Consultation Center for further inquiries. 

Suita Multilingual One Stop Consultation Center 

 
 

https://www.city.suita.osaka.jp/anzen/1017894/1017903/1004312.html

